
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 9th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year Five would like to invite you to come and share in our Christmas festivities on Tuesday 17th 

December between 9am-9:45am.  Please make your way to the school office when you arrive in 

order to be signed in and a member of the Year 5 team will collect you once the children have 

been registered.               

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins and the Year 5 team                                  Mrs D Reynolds 

         Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk   Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   
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